
From: Margaret B 

Sent: Sunday, 2 February PM 


To: EPA Continuous Improvement Unit Mailbox 

Subject: Water salinity review 


As a resident of the Hunter I feel that the coal industry is not taking enough care of the environment in which they 

have the privilege of operating their mines. 

Water is so valuable to the surrounding environment, and is there for all industries. 

When the mining is eventually finished just what is going to be left for future generations? 

lt is imperative that the locals have access to the information when and where discharges happen. All available 

water availability data and results of investigations of the health of the river systems. 


We are but one species on the planet, and supposedly the most intelligent, Therefore we are obliged to be 

responsible for the fair use of resources. 
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